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After	having	a	solar	+	battery	system	installed	last	year	I	am	still	exporting	50-
100	kWh	per	month	at	the	nominal	rate	of	6c,	and	purchasing	power	back	at	the	
full	retail	rate.	I	support	the	increase	to	the	feed-in	tariff	as	it	recognises	the	
contribution	that	solar	systems	make	to	the	power	grid.	The	feed-in	tariff	needs	
to	increase	at	least	to	the	wholesale	elecricity	price	and	should	be	regulated	to	
ensure	that	all	retailers	pay	solar	owners	a	fairer	price.	
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